Siege Marshal - Outgoing

Greetings!

As I'look over the last four Pennsic Wars for which I have been Kingdom Siege Marshal, I am proud of
what the Midrealm Artillery Corp has done and glad to have helped in whatever ways I could. Now that

His LordshipDirk has agreed to succeed me, I look forward to getting out and fighting with you folk.

I would like to thank Dirk for stepping up. Please treat him with the respect that you have shown me. I
thank Capt. Roderick for recommending me for this position. I cannot possible give enough thanks to J.
P. and Baron Alexander for their help during my tenure. Thank you, Duchess Elina, for being my drop-
dead deputy. (You don’t have to worry about me anymore.) Thank you to my counterpart in the East,
Lord Richard le Hauke, for helping Pennsic run so well. And thanks to all the siege marshals and siege

engineers who made this a job worth doing.

Draco Invictus!

Diccon



